
Response to Editors and Reviewers Letter
Dear Editors and Reviewers:

Thank you for the comments concerning our manuscript entitled “Intermittent melena

and refractory anemia due to jejunal cavernous lymphangioma: An unusual case

presentation” (Manuscript ID: 92123). These comments were valuable and very

helpful for improving our manuscript to better demonstrate the significance of our

work. We have revised the manuscript and add references after the sentences

containing ideas taken from other studies in our revised manuscript. English language

copy editing has been revised by American Journal Experts, a professional institution

as recommended. We used the extensive service and upload the editing certificate. All

co-authors have completed the conflict of interest forms. We appreciate the work of

the Editors and Reviewers and hope that the revisions will meet your approval. We

will be glad to respond to any further comments that you may have.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Xuguang Li, MD, PhD

The Affiliated Brain Hospital of Guangzhou Medical University, Guangzhou 510000,

Guangdong Province, P. R. China.
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